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When did Rochester Village Hall start?

The first mention of the hall seems to be in the Hexham Courant dated Sat 11th Feb 1928. A plan was submitted to build a public hall at Rochester – no plan was shown, but the building was to stand nearly opposite Graham’s shop.
The surveyor had requested sanitary arrangements which the contractor had promised to provide.  Although the surveyor had only received the plan a short time before the meeting he said the plan should be provisionally passed, on the understanding that the further details be supplied & in the meantime work would be allowed to start.
The hall was opened by the Dowager Lady Redesdale, a bazaar & sports were held in the afternoon & a dance in the evening to raise funds for the hall.
Mr George. Leighton, who was the treasurer, presented a balance sheet stating the amount of money that had already been raised & giving a rough estimate of how much would be required to clear off the debt. 
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